June 14, 2021

Terry Goldwater 4949 Aqueduct Ave. Encino, California 91436

Dear Terry,

On behalf of the Board of Directors and administrative staff, thank you for renewing your membership and for your continued support of Healing Beyond Borders.

Healing Beyond Borders is here to serve you, and we welcome your input, ideas, support and active participation on committees and special interest groups.

We are committed to providing a professional organization that is a vehicle of unity and community. We are dedicated to high standards of education and practice of Healing Touch. Together we form an organization that will serve to provide leadership in collaboration with health care systems throughout the world as complementary health care makes its mark.

United in voice, we have the power to represent many healers who are dedicated to improving the health of individuals and health care systems through the application of sound energy principles and concepts. Healing Touch blends old and new traditions and integrates science and art through a unified group of healers striving to follow their path of loving service.

We appreciate your support and ask that you hold our organization in the light.

Sincerely,

Joel G. Anderson, PhD, CHTP President, HBB Board of Directors Healing Beyond Borders

Educating and Certifying the Healing Touch
Phoebe Cash

Terry Goldwater

Membership #7878
Expiration Date: May 31, 2024
www.HealingBeyondBorders.org